PORT oF SUNNYSIDE
Special Meeting Notice

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Port of Sunnyside will hold a Special Meeting on
Wednesday, April 24, 2024 from 10:00 a.m. at the Port Administration Office located at
2405 Reith Way, Suite 2, Sunnyside, Washington.

The purpose of the Special Meeting is to award the contract for the Lagoons 2 & 3

Dredging and Dewatering project.
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Arnold Martin, President Port Co ision

DATED: April 22, 2024

2405 Reith Way. Suite #2
Sunnyside WA
Ph. 509-839-7678



